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MINUTES OF A COMMITTEE MEETING OF SCOULTON GREEN SPACE HELD ON 8th 
MARCH 2017 AT 8.00 PM IN THE VILLAGE HALL  

 
Present: Councillors Colin Spinks (Chair), Mark Brown, Al Middleton, Roy Potton, Andrew Shingfield and 
Zena Rowland. 
 
In attendance:  The Clerk, DC Rogers and 2 members of the public 
 
1.  To accept apologies:  None 
 
2.   To declare any interests on items appearing on the agenda:  None. 
 
3.   The minutes from January 17 had been previously circulated and were approved. 
 
4. To update about progress within SGS 

• The blue van is still parked outside 2 Woodrising Road.  The Clerk has heard from 
Highways that because the van is half on highways land and half on private land they 
have no power to remove the van. Breckland Council cannot take any action as it isn’t 
abandoned and the Police and DVLA also will not remove the van as whilst it is 
unsightly, it is not considered a hazard.  Clerk to contact Housing Association again 
and ask them to request its removal. 

• The SGS working party have met and will be planting wild flowers this weekend.  They 
will also be planting hops to screen the water treatment plant.  Wayland Partnership are 
providing tools and safety equipment. The risk assessments are being created by the 
working party. 

• CS is contacting the head teacher of the local school to arrange access to the tree 
nursery.   

 
5.   Future Business 

 None 
 

6.  Dates of future meetings:   
10 May, 12 July, 13 September and 8 November 2017 

 
 
 
     Meeting closed at 8.15pm 


